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University of Alabama reports more than 500 confirmed
COVID-19 cases
August 24, 2020

al.com

The University of Alabama on Monday released the first numbers of on-campus COVID-19 test results that
raised alarm bells internally.

A total of 531 confirmed cases between students, faculty and staff were reported on the Tuscaloosa
campus since classes resumed Aug. 19, UA announced Monday evening. The dashboard did not include
how many were tested Aug. 19 through Aug. 23 or the rate of positive tests.

The cumulative figure includes positive tests on UA System campuses identified through sentinel testing,
point of care testing in campus health centers, and self-reported tests from private providers,” the
dashboard reads. “Entry testing is not included in this calculation.”

The school previously announced re-entry testing for students yielded a less-than 1 percent positivity
rate. The new dashboard put the positive test rate for reentry at 1.04 percent of the 29,938 tests. The
new numbers do not include those 311 positive tests from reentry.

Read the full article
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